From: Justin Nickels

To: Paul Braun; Jennifer Bartz
Subject: FW: External: McKinley proposal
Date: Tuesday, May 28, 2024 9:45:30 AM

From: ellen rylander <ellen_rylander@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2024 6:37 PM

To: Justin Nickels <jnickels@manitowoc.org>
Subject: External: McKinley proposal

You don't often get email from ellen rylander@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important

| would like to throw my support behind the proposal to turn the McKinley Building into a much-
needed expanded warming shelter and affordable apartments. Our community needs to actively
work to provide support and services to help our vulnerable citizens. Providing shelter and
affordable housing is a necessary step, and the current proposal seems like a solid plan.

Ellen Rylander
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